Dear parents,

Your child has 2 very important pieces of information that he/she needs to begin learning. Please work with your child EVERY day until they can recite and recognize their classroom number and their NCWise number (which is also their LUNCH NUMBER and their COMPUTER LOG-IN NUMBER). Their classroom number will be just for this year BUT their NCWise number will stay with them as long as they remain a student in Wake County. We have a practice number machine below that is just like the keypad that they will use to punch in their lunch number when they wish to make any purchases in the cafeteria. 

Thank you so much for your help practicing these numbers DAILY with your child. Learning these numbers is very important!

Sincerely, Mrs. Davis
Lunch Number Button Machine
The goal for all students is to be able to quickly punch in their lengthy (sorry!)  lunch number. Please have your child practicing “punching” in their number and the enter button at completion on the provided space below.

Your child :______________________

Your child’s CLASSROOM number:______________

Your child’s NCWise number:  ___________________
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